
 
EASTER EGG HUNT 

There is going to be 

an Easter egg hunt 

in the Churches 

over the Easter weekend. You can 

visit all 10 churches and at each one 

you can enter into the competition 

to win a basket of even more     

chocolate! Keep an eye on your    

local village and church notice 

boards/whatsapp groups and the 

Harton  Benefice   

Facebook page for 

more details.  

Let us pray together     
Loving Father we remember 
and ask you to care for 
children who live in areas 
where wars are happening. 
We pray that you will keep 
them safe and keep    
families together. We pray 
that they will be able to 
access fresh water, 
healthy food, healthcare, 
warm homes and schools so 
that like us, they will have 
the same opportunity to 
grow, develop and fulfil 
their potential. We pray 
for their communities and 
ask that they support each 
other. We pray for a swift 
end to all conflicts.  AMEN 



SCHOOL NEWS!  

Congratulations to Sand    

Hutton school who have raised 

£250 in the past year from  

installing a clothes bank on 

the school grounds! Fantastic 

result and the money will go 

directly to supporting the children in 

school. Keep recycling those unwanted 

clothes folks!!!!                                        

******************                                    

Mr Mackfall is establishing a Forest 

school area at school and would be     

delighted if anyone can provide him with 

the following items…                                                              

Tarpaulins and rope (any size)                      

Children’s gardening gloves                          

Compost, Bird seed, Cable reels,                                                                                             

Seeds/bulbs/plants (non poisonous).         

If you can help please ring school on         

01904 468308 or email on                           

admin@sandhutton.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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*Contact us* 

Do you have a good joke? Or would 

you like a birthday mention in ‘Shout 

out?’ Would you like to make up a 

prayer for the newsletter? Or has your 

child done something to make you feel 

extra proud?                    

Grown ups you might want a church or 

school fundraiser mentioning?                   

We circulate our newsletter to 150        

households.                                           

rachaelyouthharton@gmail.com 

www.sandhuttongroup.org.uk 

*PLEASE JOIN OUR FB PAGE* 

www.facebook.com/groups/

Hartonbenefice 

Any parents/carers who are 

interested in accessing 

this lent course run by Rev 

Nigel please do come along! 

A warm welcome to our spring newsletter! For those of you 

who haven’t received a copy before, my name is Rachael      

Harrison and I am the Children & Family worker for the Harton 

Benefice, that is a group of churches comprising of Bossall, 

Buttercrambe, Crambe, Flaxton, Foston, Gate Helmsley       

Howsham, Sand Hutton, Upper Helmsley & Whitwell ; and also 

including the villages of Harton, Barton, Claxton & Thornton-le-Clay. We have lots 

going on over the next few weeks for children & families, so do please put up and 

coming events  in your diary and come along and support us! We are all about      

community and we are so fortunate to live in this fantastic community! There will be 

an Easter egg hunt over the Easter weekend at a church near you, a potato-growing 

competition, Messy Pentecost, lent lunches for the grown-ups and lots more! 


